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Question 
 
“Please advise what, if any, transparency requirements you require of the police in your area 
or that you are planning to require. Please include any transparency requirements for the 
pay, expenses and allowances for the chief constable and other senior officers.” 

 
 
Answer 
 
the information you have requested can be found at: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/473649/2
015_08_01Annex_F_amends_-_pay_award_15-16_FINAL.pdf 
 
https://www.northants.police.uk/#!/Transparency/11882 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Martin Scoble, 
Chief Executive, Office of the Northamptonshire Police and Crime Commissioner, West 
Wing, Force Headquarters, Wootton Hall, Northampton, NN4 0JQ 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision 
unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. 




